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CSN’s policy and procedure pertaining to the election process for Department Chairs is articulated in 

the Department Chair Selection and Recall Policy, which provides that election results constitute 

recommendations to the President to make appointments as Department Chairs.  

As long as the candidates’ names have been submitted timely, the President's power to disqualify a 

candidate shall be exercised prior to the department candidates meeting . If the President disqualifies a 

candidate, s/he will provide a written rationale to the department's faculty provide an explanation to the 

disqualified candidate, notify the department of any ineligible candidates in advance of the election, 

and provide sufficient time and notice for other candidates to run.  

 

 


